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NOTE TO EDITORS:

The regulatory conference between the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff and Florida
Power & Light Company officials, originally scheduled for Nov. 8 at 10:00 a.m., has been changed to
Nov. 16 at 1:00 p.m at the request of FPL.   

The conference, to discuss the risk significance of inspection findings at the Turkey Point
nuclear power plant, is still scheduled to be held in the NRC’s Region II office, located on the 24th

floor of the Atlanta Federal Center at 61 Forsyth Street SW in Atlanta.

Additional information about the conference is available in NRC News Release II-05-041.
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